
What are we learning this week? 

Week 3: September 18th 2017 

This term we are we will be supporting the children’s learning through teaching and learning activities 
based around Harvest Colours. 

This week we will be listening to stories and poems about scarecrows. The children will be looking at 
pictures of scarecrows and making their own. They will be developing their fine motor skills by cutting, 
sticking and mark making . Some children will be continuing to learn to read and write Phase 2 letters 
and we will continue to count and recognise numbers as well as adding and subtracting them The    
children are also learning the songs for our Harvest festival.  

Classroom routines will be continue to be established and the children will continue to work with Class 
2 on Wednesday and Thursday afternoons.  Mrs Beckett and Mrs  Plaatjes will be finalising baseline  
assessments this week.   

The door is always open should you need to 
chat just have a word with Mrs Beckett.  

 



   We will be swimming on Friday so those children who are swimming will need to bring 
their swimming costume, hat and a towel. The children also wear their track suits to school 
on Fridays. If your child is anxious about swimming please assure them that the Foundation 
class staff are in the water with the children. The lesson is led by a  qualified member of staff 
at the pool. If you have any questions please ask Mrs Beckett or Mrs Johnson. 

 

Your child will have brought home a homework activity today.  Please can homework be    
returned to school  on Thursday. Many thanks. 

 

Your child will also have brought home a story book, please can you share this with your 
child and return it to school next Friday.  

 

Just a reminder, please can you make sure that all your child’s clothing has their name on.  

 

 


